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March 28, 2020 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
 We’ve all recently have had our daily routines upended as a result of 
Covid-19. We’re thinking of you as well as all of our Jack Anthony communities 
across Long Island at this time. Whether your working from home or on the 
frontlines of this pandemic, we hope to keep you and your family as comfortable 
in quarantine as possible while working within the CDC Workplace Guidelines.  
 
In case you didn’t know: 

The Center for Disease Control (CDC) continues to report that there 
is no evidence that COVID-19 can be spread to humans using 
pools and hot tubs. Proper operation, maintenance, and 
disinfection (e.g., with chlorine and bromine) of pools and hot tubs 
should remove or inactivate the virus that causes COVID-19. 
(https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/water.html) 
 
 Although most of our staff is working from home, we’re still answering the 
phones and emails as quickly as possible and scheduling work as the state 
allows.  
 
 We are happy to report that none of our team members have been 
treated for or reported any covid-19 symptoms. We are committed to keeping 
our team members and our client’s safe while we all work though this together.  
 
 If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to me 
directly. Please know my family truly appreciates working for you and your family 
and we look forward to many, many continued years ahead. 
 
 Be safe, and as you know, this too shall pass!  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael R. Inzerillo 
President  
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